
Randolph, Edward F.
1/3/2013 9:51:36 AM
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Cherry, 
Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)
Lo, Doris (doris.lo@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Lunch to discuss CEQA issues 

Monday will work.

Edward Randolph | Director, Energy Division
California Public Utilities Commission
505 Van Ness Avenue, Room 4004
San Francisco, CA, 94102
415-703-2083 | edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov

---- Original Message-----
From: Allen, Meredith fmailto:MEAe@pge.coml 
Sent: Wednesday, January 02, 2013 7:00 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Cc: Randolph, Edward F.
Subject: Re: Lunch to discuss CEQA issues

Ed - Would Monday or Thursday after the CPUC meeting work?

On Jan 2, 2013, at 12:10 PM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com<mailto:BKC7@pge.com» wrote:

Great idea. Meredith - thanks for coordinating.

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

On Jan 2, 2013, at 12:03 PM, "Allen, Meredith" <MEAe@pge.com<mailto:MEAe@pge.com» wrote:

Good idea. My week looks good too. I will coordinate with Brian and send you some dates. Thanks for 
suggesting.

On Jan 2, 2013, at 10:43 AM, "Randolph, Edward F."
<edward.randolph@cpuc ,ca. gov<mailto: edw ard.randolph@.epue. ca. gov» wrote:

After the this last go around on PTC issues, I think it would be a good idea for the three of us to get together and 
have an offline conversation on how to make this process work better. The CPUC can clearly do a better job of 
staying focused, but I think PGE can do few things to avoid some procedural problems and can also do a few 
things to avoid "pushing the wrong buttons" with my team.
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Right now most of next week is looking good for lunch for me.

Edward Randolph | Director, Energy Division California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue, Room 4004 
San Francisco, CA, 94102
415-703-2083 | edward.randolph@.cpuc.ca.gov<mailto:p@cpuc.ca.gov>

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacy/customer/
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